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Anti-litter day was a success

	The annual Mayor's Anti-Litter Day event on Saturday, April 20 was a great success, with more than 350 volunteers braving cold

weather to help keep our Town clean.

Sincere thanks to all the volunteers for their time and commitment to cleaning up our beautiful Town. You did an amazing job and

helped to collect more than 1.5 tonnes.

Special thanks to our sponsors, Info Aurora, Pitch-in Canada, Tim Hortons and Water for Tomorrow.

Thank you to Town staff, Info Aurora, Green for Life Environmental Corporation and everyone who helped to plan this event and

make it a success!

It's nice to see our community coming together to keep our Town litter free! Let's continue the great work!

Mayor Geoffrey Dawe

Aurora
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